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The Mount Vernon Council of Citizens' Associations, Inc.
P.O: Box 203, Mount Vernon, VA 22121-0203

http://www.mvcca.org

The Honorable Kristen J Amundson
POBox 406
General Assembly Building, Room 712
Capitol Square
Richmond, Virginia 23219
(804) 698-1044

February 5, 2008

Dear Delegate Amundson,

Ref: SB 768

I am writing on behalf of the Mount Vernon Council of Citizens' Associations (MVCCA)
which represents the community associations within the Mount Vernon District of Fairfax
County Virginia.

The MVCCA strongly opposes SB 768 on the grounds that if passed it will have a serious
negative impact on the County of Fairfax regarding its ability to satisfy the infrastructure
needs of this already over burdened area of Virginia. Furthermore, SB768 will hinder local
government's ability to act in the best interests of all oftheir constituents.

We ask that you help defeat this SB 768 and any such like it that come before the House.

cc: Supervisor Gerald Hyland


